Elll] Nuclear

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Attn:

Dear Sir:

GPU Nuclear Corporation
Post Office Box 480
Route 441 South

Middietown, Pennsylvania 17057-0191

717 944.7621
TELEX 84-2386
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

June 7, 1989
C211-89-2066

Three Mile IsTand Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50
Docket No. 50-289
Final Response to NRC Bulletin 88-10:
Nonconforming Molded-Case Circuit Breakers

On May 8, 1989, we provided an interim response to NRC Bulletin 88-10
“Nonconforming Molded-Case Circuit Breakers." We stated that we had identified
8 of 156 molded-case circuit breakers for which adequate traceability had not

been verified.

This letter dispositions the eight circuit breakers.

We have determined that six of the circuit breakers were not procured or stored

for safety-related applications.

For the two remaining breakers, we have

received information from the vendor which identifies the breaker manufacturer.
This assurance, along with the documentation we have, provides us with adequate
traceability for these breakers.

This completes our response the NRC Bulletin 88-10. We have concluded that all
of the molded-case circuit breakers being stored vor safety-ralated
applications are traceable to the manufacturer.
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NOTARIAL SEAL
SHARON P BROWN, NCTARY PUBLIC
MIDDLETOWN BORO, DAUPHIN COUNTY
MY COMMISSION EXPIRES JUNE 12, 1868

+ fenngivania Association of Notaries

e
GPU Nuclear Corporation is a subsidiary of the General Public Utilities Corporation

Sincerely,

fdon o

H. D. HuWi11
Vice President & Director, TMI-1

Sworn and subscribed to hefore me
this 74 day of ;]ML , 1989,

Notary Public
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